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Reference:   FOI.1618.19 

Subject:    Electronic Patient Records (EPR) Systems 
Date of Request: 1 October 2019 
 

Requested and response: 
 
1. What is the name of the trust’s existing EPR? 

 
The name of Hywel Dda University Health Board’s (UHB) existing EPR is the Welsh Clinical 
Portal. 

 
2.  The name of the supplier? 

 
There is no supplier as the system was developed internally by NHS Wales. 

 
3.  When is contract end date? 

 
There is no contract end date as this is an internal system. 

 
4. Is the trust planning to go out to procurement within the next 6 months  

for a new EPR solution? 
 

The UHB is currently using an internal EPR system and does not have any plans to undertake 
external procurement. 

 
5. If the trust is planning to go out to procurement, which framework does it plan to use? 

 
Please see response to question 4. 

 
6. Does the trust’s existing EPR contain an integrated order and results reporting solution? 

 
Yes, the UHB’s EPR does contain an integrated order and results reporting solution. 

 
7. If the trust is planning to go out to procurement within the next 6 months for a new EPR solution, 

will it include an integrated order communications and results reporting solution? 
 

Please see response to question 4. 
 

8.  Has the trust implemented a patient portal solution that enables patients  to access and 
see their results? 

 
No, the UHB is yet to implement a patient portal solution. 

 
9.  If so, which solution and who is the supplier? 

 
Please see response to question 8. 

 
10. If not, does the trust plan to procure a patient portal solution that enables patients to access and 

see their results? 
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Yes, this is part of the UHB’s future plans. 
 
11. The name and email address of the Trust CIO / Director of IT 

 
The UHB’s Assistant Director of Informatics, Anthony Tracey, to whom enquiries relating to 
information systems should be directed is contactable via email: Anthony.Tracey@wales.nhs.uk 
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